
Report from the Business Committee 
Wednesday, March 8, 2017 
 

 
 
TOPICS: 
Nanaimo Track and Field 
2017-18 Budget 
 
 

 
NDSS PROPERTY PLAN – Tyler Heisterman, President and Head Coach for Nanaimo Track 
and Field, shared the club’s support of the City of Nanaimo’s proposal to purchase the 
Rotary Bowl, Serauxmen Stadium, a triangle parcel as well as the joint construction of an 
artificial turf field - provided a memorandum of understanding is developed to ensure the 
club’s future use at the Rotary Bowl.  
 
Watch the presentation. 

 

 
2017-18 BUDGET – The development of the 2017-18 budget continues with the 
presentation of budget goals from district departments. 
 

 DEPARTMENT OF LEARNING SERVICES – Assistant Superintendents Scott Saywell 
and Bob Esliger presented the department’s current realities and successes, goals 
within the strategic plan, a review and a look to the future in the Learning 
Framework, and a plan to move forward by addressing district pressures. 

 
Watch the presentation. 

 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 
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Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 
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https://youtu.be/Xa2EMmPgRps?t=100
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsM0NRLUtV3AEg_tLzRS97Q
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca

